
 

  

Aspirations Day  - Mon 16th Oct!  

As part of our LEAP project, we have planned a very exciting Aspira-

tions Day on Monday 16th Oct.  

On the day we’ll do all sorts of fun aspirations activities and learning. 

However, in case you want to start planning ahead, also on this day we 

will be asking children to come to school dressed up as someone or 

something they might aspire to be when they’re older. This could be anything they like and all sorts of different 

things! Maybe it’s a scientist, a musician, a zookeeper, an electrician, an author, a marine biologist, a baker - 

who knows? Only you can decide! 

Mental Health Matters 

To celebrate World Mental Health Day we would like to offer the opportunity to 'Walk 

and Talk'. Mrs Green and Nadia will on the Inner Green in Perranporth on Sunday 8th 

October at 11am. We encourage families to talk as they walk across the beach. There 

are only two rules - children must be accompanied by a family member and no mo-

bile phones allowed. 

We want to help our children recognise the benefits of getting exercise, being in the 

fresh air and stepping away from technology even if just for one hour. 

Where - Perranporth Inner Green 

When - Sunday 8th October 

Time - 11am - Midday 

Hope to see you all there - let's look after our mental health together.  

Nasal Flu Vaccines 

Don’t forget, Kernow Health School-Age Immunisation Team will be delivering the nasal flu immun-

isation in school on Monday 9th October 2023.  

     Online Safety - Acceptable Use Policies 

 

At Perranporth School, online safety is very important. This week, children in KS2 had an 

online safety assembly where we played an online safety game. Here is the link for the 

game - Band Runner for 8-10 year olds (thinkuknow.co.uk Band Runner) 

 

Parents and carers | CEOP Education (thinkuknow.co.uk)- This website is great for sup-

porting online safety and covers a broad range of issues. 

 

Please read through the acceptable use policies sent home and return to your child’s class teacher so the children 

can receive their diamond tickets for returning their documents. As ever, thank you for your support and don’t forget 

to read our monthly online safety newsletters shared on Class Dojo.  

Names on Uniform 

Please can we request that parents ensure that uniform items are clearly named, es-

pecially jumpers and coats. We appreciate that uniform is expensive, but we are al-

ready collecting items that we can’t return to children because they are unnamed. 

Many thanks 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/8_10/
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/




Halloween Disco 

The annual FOPS Halloween Disco is scheduled for 

Friday 20th October.  

Reception & KS1 disco will be from 4.30-5.30pm and 

KS2 from 5.45- 6.45pm. 

 

Also on Friday 20th October, children can bring a carved pumpkin 

into school for our Pumpkin Carving Competition. Entries cost just 50p 

with prizes for the best creative spooky entries!! 


